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12/4: ARFCD Public Outreach Committee meeting. The Public Outreach 
Committee met with Robin Hardy and Vicki Mongan to review and 
complete the Winter 2020 Newsletter. 
 
12/5: Local Maintaining Agency Coordination meeting. I attended this 
meeting to discuss the status of DWR inspections, USACE projects, and 
State grant programs. 
 
12/6: River District Introduction meeting. I met with Executive Director 
Jenna Abbott to learn about her vision for the River District. The American 
River South Levee borders the northern region of the River District. We 
identified many areas of common interest and noted possible ways to work 
together in the near future. 
 
12/9: SAFCA Agency Staff meeting. I attended this meeting to coordinate 
on local flood control topics. Items of discussion included the USACE’s 
study of improvements at the Sacramento Weir and plans for bank 
protection in the American River.  
 
12/13: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees 
meeting. The Board met in regular session. The agendized items included 
the assignment of District Offices, a resolution to convert the District to By-
District elections, and the Winter 2020 Newsletter. 
 
12/17: City of Sacramento Homeless Encampments Coordination 
Meeting. I attended this meeting to coordinate on local occurrences of 
homeless encampments on the levees. Representatives from RD 1000, the 
CVFPB, and numerous City law enforcement and homeless 
representatives were in attendance. The City is seeking to find statues that 
would allow them to evict or relocate campers from the levees. 
 
12/18: Central Valley Flood Control Association Board of Directors 
meeting. I attended this meeting to coordinate on regional flood operations 
and maintenance topics. Items of discussion included the Association's 
Biennial Audit, the Association’s new Strategic Plan, and a review of 
legislation and activities for 2019. 
 
 


